
 

 

 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
 
 
IAMAW District 140 is aware of the marked increase of 
attrition rates within the Sun wing maintenance 
department. We share your concerns on the potential 
effects of this trend. We have reached out to the company 
to invite discussion.  
 
 
We will communicate any progress regarding this subject 
as appropriate, in a timely and concise manner. 
 
In solidarity, 
 

 
David Freeman

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 Please copy, post and circulate. Issued,  December 21, 2018. 


